
 

June 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
Unfortunately, our parish website went down (malfunctioned) over the 
weekend.  Consequently, some of you were not able to access Eventbrite to 
reserve seating for the weekend Masses. 
 
We apologize for any difficulties that this caused.  The website is working 
again (online) as of this morning. 
 
The problem we had was due to several factors: 
 
1. The web site, host agency, was having problems over the weekend. 
2. Our computer equipment (servers) is several years old. 
 
Because of the current pandemic our computer capabilities are being taxed in 
a way that has never happened before, live streaming Mass, Eventbrite 
reservations for Mass, multiple Zoom meetings, Facebook communicating 
etc. 
 
We are working with our IT company to, as best possible, prevent this from 
happening again. 
 
We appreciate your patience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fr. John O’Connor, O.F.M. 
Pastor 


